

## PHILIPPINE ECONOMIC ZONE AUTHORITY

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO.

2021-055

TO

: ALL EXTERNAL CLIENTS AND STAKEHOLDERS

FROM

: BGEN CHARITO B PLAZA MNSA, PhD

**Director General** 

SUBJECT

: COVID-19 Guidelines for Physical Attendance to Events and

Meetings at the PEZA Head Office

DATE

: 29 September 2021

Pursuant to the government's efforts to gradually open and revive the economy, PEZA remains committed to performing its sworn mandate to promote investment, create employment, and generate exports for the Philippines amidst the pandemic.

As such, we are requiring the following from all our esteemed stakeholders physically attending PEZA's events and/or meetings at the Head Office:

- 1. Visitors are required to undergo RT-PCR test and submit a negative swab result to PEZA three (3) days or 72 hours before the scheduled event/meeting.
- 2. Visitors must likewise present their vaccination card indicating that they have already **completed their vaccine doses**.

Aside from these, all PEZA stakeholders are reminded to strictly observe the health protocols like wearing of masks and face shields, hand sanitizing, and social distancing as required by the Inter-Agency Task Force for the Management of Emerging Infectious Diseases (IATF).

Likewise, we still highly encourage all meetings/events to be conducted virtually to lessen everyone's possible exposure to the virus.

We remain one with the government's efforts to help stop the spread of the virus and attain herd immunity for the protection of everyone. Rest assured that we will continue to protect the health and safety of our people while also doing the same for our economy.

For immediate and strict compliance.

PEZA - DIS 1211-2021-14987